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Nursery Peek at the Week 

 

 

This week’s learning 

This week in nursery we been reading the story ‘Beautiful Oops!’ by Barney Saltzberg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This story explores how little ‘mistakes’ can actually make beautiful art work. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Folded paper can become a head, spilt paint can be turned into an elephant and ripped paper can 

become a mouth! The children have been exploring using different techniques to make their own 

masterpieces. 

We have also been making some special cards for Sunday but they are secret, shhhhh! 

In maths we have been learning about the number 4 and different ways to create it. 
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Photograph consent 

If your child’s photographs are not appearing in Peek at the Week it means that we do not have your 

consent to share their photographs. Please make sure that you complete the form using the Google link 

below. It would be helpful if you could also email me to tell me that you have completed the form and 

then I can update our records. Thank you.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9-

pptZjI6tHT0dtLkLqmK0JDQIxmqxT1DsndtfXydr2O9Tg/viewform 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to email me or Munaza using the email addresses below: 

aglover13@suttonmail.org -Annabel Glover-Nursery Class Teacher, EYFS lead and Phonics Lead 

mahmad68@suttonmail.org – Munaza Ahmad- Nursery Class Teacher 

New 3-a-day Stories for Ollie group children: These are stories that the children hear every day. These 

stories have been carefully chosen to help the children to develop a love of reading and to help them to develop early 

reading skills. These stories have key elements that support the children to retell them for example many of them use rhyme 

or repeated phrases. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dip and Do 

These are some ideas of things that you may like to do to support your child’s learning at home. 

 Can you make your own artistic masterpiece? What techniques will you use? Will you scrunch, rip or fold your 

paper? 

 Can you find different ways to make 4? 

 Can you make puppets to match your favourite 3 a day story? 
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What have we been learning in Nursery?  

 

Please show your child these pictures and encourage them to talk about them.  

 

Can you name these story characters? What happens in their story? 

 

  

                    

New 3-a-day Stories for Amber, Casper and Millie group children: The children have 

learnt our last 3 a day stories really well. These are our new 3 a day stories for this half 

term: 
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We cannot show you some of the artwork we have created but on Sunday please ask your child how they 

made their card. 

Happy mother’s day to all of our Nursery mothers, thank you for all you do to support your children to 

help them to get the most out of their nursery experience! 

 

 

Important Dates 

Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st 
March.  Please make sure that you have booked an 

appointment with Annabel or Munaza using the link that 
was sent on SchoolComms. 

 

Last Day of Term for Nursery: Wednesday 27th March. 
Children will attend their usual sessions. 
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